The Artisans Village Guild
2022 Dual Vision: Art Through Different Eyes
Guidelines for Guild Members

Here are a few guidelines and dates to keep in mind:

If you are a guild member photographer and want to offer photos, please bring your photos to
include in the selection process. If any of your photos are chosen, they will be taken away by the
artists that day. They will be returned to you in late August. You will be obligated to provide a
matted 8x10 copy of the photo for the September reveal and the reception/exhibition in the
Gallery.

We will select our photos at the May 13 Photo Selection at our monthly Guild meeting at The
Peoples Bank, Lake Oconee Branch. You may begin selecting photos after our brief (10
minutes) business meeting at 10:00 has concluded. First come, first served. Please select no
more than 2 photos and please take only photos from which you will create work. If you take a
photo and do not use it, no one else will be able to create art inspired by that photo. Each photo
can only be selected by one artist.

You must agree to return the photo(s) in late August on a date and at a location to be
announced. This will allow our photographers sufficient time to have their photos matted and
prepared for the Gallery exhibit. The photographers will bring the photos to our September 10
Guild meeting.

You will bring your artwork to the September 9 Guild meeting for the big reveal, so you have
all summer to work.

Artwork will be delivered to the Gallery on Friday September 9 (after our meeting) and
Saturday September 11 (10-3).

The Dual Vision Reception will be Thursday September 15.

The Exhibition and Sale will be displayed through Thursday November 11. Hours are
Wednesday, Thursday and Friday 11-6; Saturday 10-3.

You will pick up your art on Friday November 11 (11-5) or Saturday November 12 (10-3).
You can create any medium of art that the photo(s) inspires in you.

Please take good care of the photo(s) you select. You must return that photo in late August (date
to be announced). If you are worried that you will damage the photo, talk to the photographer
about getting another copy.

You are welcome to contact the photographer if you want, but there is no requirement that you
collaborate. If you want to contact them, get that information at the selection meeting.
Size-wise, remember that it will be one of many pieces of artwork and photos that will need to fit
in the Gallery. The photos are on display next to the work that they inspired. Paintings cannot
be wider than 46 inches or taller than 60 inches when framed.

If you do a painting, you must either: (1) do it on a gallery wrapped canvas (at least 1 3/8’ inch
return) that you have painted and wire it for hanging or (2) frame it and wire it. Please use
coated wire and do not tie a knot in the wire in case those hanging the show need to shorten or
lengthen your wire. No saw tooth hangers.

If you do some type of 3D Design work, please remember that it will have to be displayed in the
Gallery. If it can be hung, it must be wired (Please use coated wire and do not tie a knot in the
wire in case those hanging the show need to shorten or lengthen your wire.) If it needs to be



displayed on a table or shelf, it must either sit on its own or you will have to supply a means for
it to stand up. Please, nothing that weighs more than one hundred pounds.

All artwork and photos must be for sale. Sales of your work will carry a 35% commission. Price
your work to take that into consideration.

If you are unable to attend the photo selection meeting and still want to participate, please let us
know. We will have a list of photographers who are willing to work with you. We strongly
recommend that you attend the meeting, however, since the broadest selection of photos will be
available there.



